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6th January 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

Re: Sixth Form Open Evening 

 

We hope you have had a good Christmas, although it has been an unusual one for us all, and would like to wish you 

a happy and healthy 2021.  

 

As you are aware, in the final days of term, our Year 11 students took part in their Sixth Form Taster Day.  We were 

so pleased with their positive attitude towards the day; they were all enthusiastic and engaged during the sessions 

and important conversations were taking place across the year group about their next steps.  As a Sixth Form team, 

we would like to thank the Year 11 students for their brilliant engagement.    

 

It is now time for the next stage of our Sixth Form application process, the ‘Open Evening’.  Unfortunately, we will 

be unable to hold the event in person this year, as I am sure you understand, and instead will launch our new ‘Sixth 

Form Virtual Open Evening’ this Thursday, from 4pm.  The video containing all the information you need about 

what Cox Green Sixth Form has to offer will be accessible via www.coxgreen.com/join6th  

 

There will also be the opportunity to ask specific questions to the Sixth Form Leadership Team and subject 

specialists.  Please complete the enclosed survey if you have any further questions about what we offer 

http://cgss.co/6thform21 

 

We believe that we have made some very exciting changes to the courses we offer this year, widening the BTEC 

qualifications to include Criminology and Applied Science and introducing new A levels such as Film Studies and 

Politics (subject to viability).  Continuing at Cox Green School will provide your child with further stability and 

ongoing pastoral support.  Our course applications open from Friday 15th January and remain open until the end of 

this half term (Friday 12th February).  

 

If you have any questions about the application at any time, please email us at: sixthform@coxgreen.com 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Charlotte Morgan-Russell 

Assistant Headteacher 
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